
1 

Homedale High School 

Casey Grove   Athletic Director 

203 East Idaho Ave 

Homedale, Idaho 83628 

Homedale School 

    District #370 

Memo 
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We are back and into the swing of things.  2017 is under way and we are heading into the most exciting 
part of winter sports schedules3. SRV Conference Play!  Looking forward to seeing how our teams do 
this winter season!   

Girls Basketball-  

The girls’ varsity has had its ups and downs.  Their current record is 3-6.  Losing their best player to an 
ankle injury has set them back.  With her coming back healthy after a long break the girls look to get 
back on track Thursday @ Payette.  Both the JV and Varsity girls had their Christmas Tourney 
canceled due to weather, which was a disappointment because each team was unable to play two 
games.     

Boys basketball-  

The Varsity boys record is 2-5.  They are a young team trying to gain some varsity experience on the 
run.  Their Christmas Tourney in Nampa was also canceled.  They play Baker this week, then start 
league play next week. 

Wrestling-  

Wrestlers have competed in three different tourneys’.  Coach Levinski has been working his kids really 
hard and preparing them in the right way.  Thus far our wrestlers have won 52% of their matches.  I am 
truly excited to see what the future holds for our wrestling team.  Coach Levinski has a lot of passion for 
the sport of wrestling and it shows.  His athletes respond well to his tactics. 

Other News: 

The 5
th
 annual Steak and Crab Feed is going to be held on Saturday, February 11

th
 @ the Basque 

Center.  Individual tickets will be $45 per ticket or people can buy a table of 8 for $400.  If interested in 
buying a ticket, please contact a student athlete or myself for a ticket. 


